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All students and staff members are hereby informed that Sri Krishna Dutt Academy will be
organized as National Road Safety Awareness Week from 7" January to 10" January,
2025.

The following activities will be organized to promote road safety awareness:
I. 7" January: Road Safety Pledge and Awareness Campaign.

2. 8" January: Traffic Rule Demonstration by Traffic Police.

3. 9" January: Road Safety Quiz Competition.

4. 10™ January: Rally and Street Play on Road Safety.

Students are encouraged to participate actively in these events to spread awarencss about the
importance of road safety. For participation and further details, kindly contact your Class
Teacher.

Let us join hands to make our roads safer for everyone.
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